
LBC EXPRESS NO LONGER AN 
ACCREDITED COLLECTING AGENT
Following the expiry and non-renewal of the Collection 
Remittance Agreement (CRA) of LBC Express, Inc. (LBC) 
with PhilHealth last November 30, 2013, all LBC offices 
and branches natiowide are no longer authorized to 
accept premium payments from PhilHealth members 
starting December 1, 2013.

For the meantime, PhilHealth members are advised to 
proceed  to the nearest PhilHealth Regional Offices (PROs), 
Local Health Insurance Offices (LHIOs) and other Accredited 
Collecting Agents (ACAs) for their premium payments.

For information on PROs, LHIOs and ACAs, please contact our 
Action Center at (02) 441-7442 or visit the PhilHealth website 
at http://www.philhealth.gov.ph/partners/collecting/  

Further clarifications of inquiries may be directed to the 
Accreditation Division, Treasury Department at (02) 634-0239 
or (02) 441-7444 ext. 7460 to 62. 
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